
Script for Master ZHen:

re:  Soliciting OTHER KUNG FU SCHOOLS for Shifu/Sensei+ Address:

------
To WHOEVER ANSWERS THE PHONE:

I am, Master Zhen Shen Lang,  of the Shaolin Chi Mantis and Tai Chi Youth 

I am looking forward to meeting all the martial art masters in Los Angeles.

Am I talking to an Instructor?

------

To THE SHIFU:

I am,  Buddha Zhen, FOUNDER of the Shaolin Chi Mantis and Tai Chi Youth schools.

I am residing and teaching in Tujunga, in the mountains above Pasadena and 
Burbank.

I have Tai Chi classes offered by a couple YMCAs
 as well as Shaolin Kung Fu classes taught at Crescenta Valley Park.

My Kung Fu schools, Shaolin Chi Mantis and Tai Chi Youth 
want to be known by all martial arts schools in the southern California 
so we can participate in your events and you can participate in our events.  

Tai Chi Youth is a nonprofit organization I founded in 1996
and is sponsored by the National Endowment for the Arts 
and some corporations that may also be of benefit to your activities as well.

SO, what is the correct way to write your SCHOOL'S NAME:    
______________________________
What is YOUR ADDRESS:  __________________________________________
What is YOUR SCHOOL PHONE #:   ______________________
SCHOOL EMAIL:                                   ______________________
SCHOOL WEBSITE:                            http://www.____________________
WEBMASTER  FOR SHARING CALENDAR EVENTS EMAIL:   ________________

Please add us to your email list and we will add you to ours.

I would like to offer my services for your tournaments, events and Black Belt Testing.



My NAME, Master Zhen, is spelt:   Z-h-e-n   “Zhen”  or “Master Zhen.  My Chinese 
students refer to me as “ZHEN SHIFU.”

You can find out more about myself and my schools  at    shaolinchiMANTIS.com

Who is the HEADMASTER / Chief Instructor of your school?  ____________________

        How do you spell his name?
Chief Instructor EMAIL:   ___________________
Chief Instructor PHONE:  __________________

If you have a pen and paper I can give you our EMAIL and PHONE also.

I am,  Buddha Zhen Shen-Lang.
      My LAST NAME, which goes first, is spelled:   Z-h-e-n  

You can  contact me directly at:
    buddha1@buddhakungfu.com

My phone number is:  818-723-2769

Thank you for the information.

We will add you to our MONTHLY NEWSLETTERS.

Please add us to your mail list and feel free to contact us any time.

Thanks again.

Bye.


